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June 8, 2022 

 

STATEMENT 

 

 

Please be informed that it has come to our attention that a person or group of persons are 
utilizing the Hospital’s Identity and other intellectual property to send fraudulent emails, with 
the intention of passing off as the Hospital, to potential candidates who are interested in being 
part of our team. 

The Hospital confirms that only our official communication channels via our authorized emails, 
‘careers@treetophospital.com’ or ‘recruitment@treetophospital.com’ will be utilized to 
communicate with potential candidates who are interested in being part of our team. 

Please also be informed that this matter is being duly investigated and all necessary actions will 
be taken accordingly, as soon as possible. 

Tree Top Hospital strongly condemns the unauthorized use of our intellectual property and its 
deliberate misuse to mislead and unjustly harm the reputation of the Hospital.  

 

 


